
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

The Budget Committee of Marion County, State of Oregon, will convene on May 28, 2020 at 9:00am, to 

discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021.The purpose of this meeting is to receive 

the budget message and review the budget document.  Due to COVID-19 guidelines, the meeting will be held 

virtually and instructions to watch remotely will be posted on the Marion County website at 

www.co.marion.or.us. Public comments will be accepted in two formats: written or phone testimony.  Written 

comments may be submitted to publichearings@co.marion.or.us until noon on May 27, 2020.  Anyone that 

wishes to testify over the phone must pre-register at https://apps.co.marion.or.us/PublicHearingsRegistration/ 

no later than noon on May 27, 2020. Registrants will be called during the public comment period of the 

budget committee meeting approximately 11:45am on May 28, 2020 to provide their testimony.  A copy of 

the budget document may be obtained on or after May 22, 2020 on the Marion County website at 

www.co.marion.or.us. Notice of this Budget Committee meeting is also posted on the county website. 
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